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Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Steam Generator Eddy Current

Test Result Evaluatior.

In accordance with the Technical Specifications for TMI-1, an eddy current
examination of the steam generator tubes was conducted in November and
December 1984. An initial report on the results of the examination was
contained in LER-84-007, submitted on December 17, 1984.

We have just completed a Technical Data Report (TDR No. 638) entitled
" Evaluation of Eddy Current Indications Detected During the 1984 Tech. Spec.
Inspection." This TDR supplements the information contained in LER-84-007.

We are continuing our evaluation of the results of the examination and we will
provide you any additional information that becomes available.

Sincer ly,

8501180206 850114 %', 3-
PDR ADOCK 05000289 .'F. Wi sonO PDR

Director
Technical Functions

ir/0537e

cc: R. Conte H. Silver
Dr. T. Murley C. McCracken
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